
LDWA WEST LANCASHIRE GROUP  
 

Committee Meeting minutes  
Monday 15

th
 August 2016 at 9pm 

 

 

 

 
 Apologies:  Sue Fagg, Sue Allonby & Glyn 

 

Present :  Chair John, Secretary Karen, Ian, Mike, Dave, Doreen & Jaqui 

 

 

 

Action 

1 Minutes of July meeting 

 

The minutes were read and agreed as an accurate record 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 The Plod 

Comments made by Doreen, Sue Allonby, Sue Faggs, Glyn, David, Ian & Karen re the 

Post script from the July Committee meeting were circulated. 

 

John went through each comment and a discussion then took place about the points 

being made. Very quickly it became apparent that all committee members felt that the 

Plod was costing too much and that the process of deciding who was entitled to a 

subsidised meal was unavoidably complicated. From the discussion the following 

points were unanimously agreed; 

 

 This year all active members will receive an invitation to the Plod dinner 

 This year all invited members will be asked to contribute £10 towards the cost 

of their meal 

 This will be the last time that the meal be subsidised by the club 

 From 2017 Primary members will be invited first and only if there are spaces 

available will associate members be considered     

 

 

 

 

An email to be 

sent to members 

informing them 

that the cost of 

the Plod meal to 

them will be £10 

 

 

 


